Appendix BB
The North London Waste Authority Outline Business Case was approved at the Extraordinary Meeting of the Authority on 1 December 2009 and the Ordinary Meeting of the Authority on 9 December.

In order to evidence the decision making in advance of the final minutes, which will not be available until after the next Authority meeting on 10 February 2010, the draft decisions are set out below.

In each case, the reports were presented in Part II of the Agenda, items exempt from publication, on the grounds of commercial sensitivity.  The final minutes will be submitted to DEFRA after 10 February 2010.

DRAFT decisions:

At its meeting on 1 December 2009, in consideration of item 5, Procurement Update Paper – OBC Review, the Authority agreed:

1. Adjustments to the size of reference project capacities consequent upon updated waste flow data update.
2. Proposals on works, funding and timescales for Household Waste Recycling Centres.
3. Continuing use of MBT/AD within the reference project.
4. The proposed revised procurement, planning and construction timetable.
The Authority noted the report on cost and affordability issues.
At its meeting on 9 December 2009, in consideration of item 22, Approval and Submission of Outline Business Case Refresh, the Authority decided:

a. To agree the Outline Business Case for submission to Government prior to the deadline of 11 December 2009 

b. In particular to note and agree the cost and affordability analysis contained in section 8 of the OBC text; 
c. To delegate authority to the Director of Procurement to make any minor drafting changes to the text of the OBC in consultation with the Chair and Vice-Chairs;   

